The municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Committee met on Monday, February 10,
2025 at the depot. The meeting was called to order at 6:04 PM. In attendance were Sherry
Henson(via virtual meeting), Robin Alsip, Shelly Powers, Ciara Goforth and council liaison
Rick Reed. Absent were board members, Ellen Weinel and Suzy Frigo.

Reports-

Robin talked to Tiffany and it is time for Siebenthalers to start getting the flower pots ready.
Overall the committee was happy with the flowers last year and recommend no change.

Robin to call school art teacher and see if there is a interest in kids participating in a Easter
coloring contest.

New business-

Motion to elect Robin as president made by Shelly Powers, second by Cierra Goforth, all
members in favor

Motion to elect Cierra Goforth as vice president made by Shelly Powers, second by Robin
alsip, allin favor

Motion to approve December meeting minutes by Cierra Goforth, second by Shelly
Powers. Allin favor

Motion to adjourn at 6:17pm by Cierra Goforth, second by Robin Alsip, all in favor
The next meeting will be Monday, March 10, 2025 6 PM at the Train Depot.

Respectfully submitted,
Rick Reed



